
ESC MINUTES 
 

Hidden Hills Community Association  
Equestrian Services Committee 

Wednesday, June 2, 2021 at 6:30 PM 
Using Zoom Teleconferencing 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm. Present at the meeting were Keith 
Christian, Lonna Weber, Karen Lipman, Debbie Kulik, Jill Green, Linda Raznick 
(Board Liaison) & Jackie Castillo (HHCA Staff), and Resident Lilian Holt. 
 
Approval of May 5, 2021 Minutes 
 
Upon a motion that was properly seconded, the Committee approved the 
minutes of the May 5th meeting. 
 
Trails Reports 
 
The Committee discussed a number of items requiring Committee input.  Keith 
informed the Committee that the new HHCA general manager, Cary Brackett, 
had wanted to attend the meeting.  Cary sent his apologies, and intends to be at 
the next meeting to introduce himself and meet all Committee members. 
 
All other trail matters are to be emailed to Jackie with CC: to Cary and Keith. 
 
Lilian Holt asked about joining ESC.  The requirements for membership were 
explained, but Lilian was also told the Committee welcomes all Residents wanting 
to participate in, plan and help with events, monitor and report on trail or arena 
issues, and otherwise contribute to the work of the Committee. 

 
New Business 
 
1. Discussion of Parkway Cross-Slope Enforcement 

 
The Committee discussed the importance of proper enforcement of the 

Standards regarding cross-slope requirements for the parkways. 
 
2. Tip of the Month 

 
Jackie will email options on summertime water recommendations and box 

fan safety to the Committee for review. 
 
 
 
 



Old Business 
 
1. Report on Spring Valley Park Ad Hoc Committee 

 
Jill reported on the meeting and answered questions from the Committee. 

 
2. Open Trail Issues Report / Document 

 
Keith and Jackie informed the Committee that a spreadsheet will be 

provided to track progress on reported trail issues. 
 
3. Replacement Parkway Tree Status Report 
  
 Keith informed the Committee that the parkway tree issue is being 
handled directly by members of the Board. 
 
4. Report on Architectural Plan Review 
  

Jill reported on a number of new plan requests and answered questions 
from the Committee.  There appear to be a number of issues with the latest 
submissions. 
 
5. Report on Spring Valley Arena 
 

a. Status of Pavilion Remodel – The Pavilion Remodel has been 
handed off to the new Spring Valley Park Renovation Ad Hoc 
Committee. 

 
b. Short Court and Conditioning – Sarah was not present at the 

meeting, but Keith reported the two Board-approved projects at Spring 
Valley have been completed (or will be this week).  Additional needed 
work was discussed, and the Committee will follow Sarah’s 
recommendation. 

 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 07:58 pm. 
 
 
 


